
Knowledge day for undergraduates of the Department of Space engineering and 

technology» 

In the context of distance learning, the first meeting with first-year undergraduates was held for 

the day of knowledge. The online meeting was held on the Microsoft Teams platform. The meeting 

was attended by the head, teachers and undergraduates of the Department of Space engineering 

and technology. Head of the Department D. yergaliev He wished his future colleagues good luck 

in this difficult period and new heights. 

 

Specialized master's degree program has an applied character, all disciplines aimed at deepening 

the training of specialists, and if the student plans to engage in research activities and teaching, it 

is necessary to enter the masters in scientific-pedagogical direction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     Undergraduates were presented with an introductory conversation on all educational issues of 

interest. During the event, students got acquainted with the achievements of the University. The 

Department conducted an online acquaintance with the teaching staff, scientific and practical base, 

student dormitories, and the best graduates.  

 

   Also accompanying words were made by teachers of the Department. All the tasks set by the 

Head of state in the current Address are extremely relevant, deeply worked out, have resource 

support and are a continuation of the course outlined by the First President of the Republic of 

Kazakhstan – Elbasy N. A. Nazarbayev 

 


